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08 May 2020 
 
 
OUR Memorandum No. MVPLO 2020-02 
 
 
To:             College Secretaries and Heads of Academic Units with Undergraduate Programs 
 
Through:    Deans  
 

                 
From:         MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, PhD 
                   University Registrar 
 
Subject:    Admission Requirements for Shiftees and Transferees from other UP Units and                   
                  from other Schools, and Application deadlines  

  
Given the uncertainty caused by the coronavirus pandemic, there might be changes in your college's 
admission requirements and application deadlines for shiftees and transferees from other UP units and 
from other schools. Thus, please review and revise the attached admission requirements of your 
respective degree programs for shiftees within UP Diliman (S1 and S2), transferees from other UP units 
(T1), and transferees from other schools including second degree (T2), which were submitted to the 
OUR prior to the ECQ. 
 
Kindly indicate any changes in your college's deadline of application for S1, S2, and T1. 
 
Please note that the deadline of application for T2 from schools using the old academic calendar (i.e., 
June to March) had already lapsed. On the other hand, the deadline of application for T2 from schools 
using the new academic calendar (i.e., August – May) is on June 22, 2020. However, to accommodate 
all T2, the deadline of application may be extended until 30 June 2020.  If your college will be extending 
the deadline of application for all T2 until June 30, 2020, kindly indicate in the attached Primer the 
changes in the interview and examination dates for these applicants.  
 
With your assistance, we hope to be able to provide accurate information to the public. The 
information will be posted on the OUR website (our.upd.edu.ph) for potential applicants.  
 
Please send the attached document with updated information to admission.our@up.edu.ph on or 
before 15 May 2020. 
 
Thank you very much. 
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